
 St John’s Primary School & Carnlough Community Nursery 

Friday 9th November 2018  

Learning and Developing Together as a Community 

 
School Mass 

Each Monday P4 & P7 attend Mass in preparation for receiving the sacraments.  

Mass on Thursday 15th November will be attended by P5/P6.  All parents and 

friends are welcome to accompany them. 

 

PTA AGM 

The PTA AGM will take place in the school on Thursday 15th November at 7.00pm.  

Everyone is welcome to come along to support this very important group in our 

school community. 

 

Bounce for Books 

The PTA have organised a Bounce for Books event to take place during the school 

day on Friday 16th November.  All the proceeds will go towards funds for the Bug 

Club, AR and Literacy initiatives throughout the whole school.  A sponsorship form 

has been sent home with your child.  Many thanks in anticipation of your support. 

 

Jollyphonics 

Many thanks to all the Primary One parents who attended the Jolly Phonics 

information evening on Tuesday 6th November.  Miss Donnelly is going to have a 

follow up meeting for anyone who was not able to make it or wants to go over 

the points covered.  Please let Miss Donnelly know if you wish to attend. 

 

Woman’s Aid Workshops 

St. John’s were delighted to welcome Mary Johnston to the school on Monday to 

deliver an Anti-Bullying programme to Key Stage 2.  It was very informative and 

excellent preparation for Anti-bullying week next week. 

 

Flu Immunisation  

All pupils received the flu immunisation on Thursday.  Any pupil who was absent 

will need to contact their GP if they wish their child to receive the immunisation. 

 

Musical Monkeys 

The Nursery and P1 – P3 were delighted to once again participate in the Musical 

Monkeys programme today with Lorraine.  This has been extremely beneficial in 

the children’s development and will run for the rest of the term. 

 

Getting Ready To Learn 

As part of the Getting Ready To Learn initiative Primary 2 will have a Bedtime 

Reading session in Carnlough Library on Tuesday 13th November at 6pm-6.45pm.  

A reminder will be sent home with the pupils.  Everyone is encouraged to come 

along. 

 

After Schools 

Homework Club Monday 3pm-4pm P4-P7 

Arts & Craft Monday 3pm – 4pm P6& P7 

Dance Monday 3pm-4pm P4 & P5 

Hurling & Camogie Tuesday 3pm-4pm P5, P6 & P7 

 

Student of the Week 

P1 Conor McCambridge, P2 Anna Kate Campbell, P3 Nyla Camilo, P4 Joshua 

O’Hara, P5 Ethan Drysdale, P6 Mia Montgomery & Jamie McAuley, 

 P7 Michaela McLaughlin 


